
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  25th January 2017 

A*STARS (Active Sustainable Travel & Road Safety) Programme 

Year 2 Scooterability 

 

At Hydesville we are working with the Council’s Road Safety Team on the A*STARS 

programme to encourage the uptake of safe sustainable travel for all school journeys. 

The programme will include road safety training for your child. Part of the process is a 

scooterbility course.  This will develop pupils’ awareness of road safety and teach them how 

to ride their scooter safely, in a fun and active way.  

The course will take place in school on Friday 7th April and will last for approximately 2 hours.  

Pupils will need to bring their own scooter to take part in the course.  If pupils do not have their 

own scooter, we will try to make other provisions for them.  

Please complete the slip below to indicate whether you would like your child to take part in the 

scooterability training.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Miss G Michaelides and Mrs N Watson 

Year 2 Class Teachers 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

A*STARS (Active Sustainable Travel & Road Safety) Programme 

Year 2 Scooterability 

 

I give consent for :____________________________________________ to take part in the 

scooterability training on Friday 7th April.  

My child does/does not (please delete as appropriate) have their own scooter to bring into 

school for this training. 

Signed Parent: _____________________________________ Date: _________ 

PLEASE RETURN TO YOUR CHILD’S CLASS TEACHER 
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